Parnjit Singh

From: deborah.kelson NG
Sent: 20 October 2021 13:57

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 106 King Henry's Road

Planning Number 2021/3370/P

Planning Officer Nathaniel Young

Dear Mr Nathaniel,

| object to this planning application as it is totally out of character to the nature of these two storey buildings. They
were not meant to be townhouses.

This property has already had a basement application turned down and then given and | don't remember the
permission being given to add another level.

The house at 126 King Henry's, had a similar application turned down a few years ago for the same reasons, it would
ruin the character of the property and cause a precedent, so instead of presenting a unified appearance opposite a
conservation area, it will become a mish-mash, detracting from the harmonious nature of the buildings.

| strongly object to this application, which seemingly was attempted to be slipped in before neighbours were aware.
Yours respectfully,

Mrs D Kelson

153, King Henry's Road NW3 3RD
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